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Dear Commissioner, 

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your letter dated 4 March 2025 
regarding the Act Amending the Act on Granting Protection to Foreigners Within the 
Territory of the Republic of Poland. The dialogue we are engaged in on this matter is 
valuable, and it is our collective responsibility to ensure that human rights standards are 
upheld. 

I am in agreement that the aforementioned act should be analysed in depth from the 
perspectives you outlined in your letter. This analysis will be carried out in the Senate of 
the Republic of Poland, both at the meetings of the relevant committees and during the 
plenary session. Your insights have been forwarded to the Senate Committee on Human 
Rights and Rule of Law and the Senate Committee on Local Government and Public 
Administration. The final form of the act or its rejection by the Senate will depend on the 
decision of the senators, which will be taken at the next session of the Senate on 12–13 
March this year.  

Yours sincerely, 

       Małgorzata Kidawa-Błońska 

 

 

 

 
Mr Michael O’Flaherty  
Commissioner for Human Rights 
Council of Europe 
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